2/4/2024
SB 446
Written only

Cat Butler
Sodiumcat.e@gmail.com
Private citizen

Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me time to
share my thoughts on SB 446. | am Cat Butler, and I'm a voter from Sedgwick County. | am writing to
encourage the committee to vote no on this bill, SB 446.

| oppose this bill on the grounds that the broad language could be interpreted to harm any immigrant
who seeks to purchase land. Thinly veiled xenophobic bills such as this will harm our local societies
and economies. My neighborhood is mostly Latino and some are immigrants. They are all working
older people, to deny them the right to buy land isn’t right.

Again, thank you very much for hearing my story and my thoughts. | encourage the committee to
vote no on the passage of SV 446. Thank you!



